
HANOVER PROJECT:  International FASD Day 9 September 2019 
 
The FARR Hanover team and clients formed a group of 9 participants that walked through the 
community on International FASD-Day, 9 September, to distribute FASD-knots and share the 
FASD-prevention message.  People who received the knots signed their support for FASD-
prevention on the white T-shirts worn by the 9 participants.  In total 999 FASD-knots were 
distributed. 
 

 


